
 

      
 
 
 

 
 

The Chesterfield and District Joint Crematorium Committee 
CBC: Cllr Ludlow, Cllr Blank, Cllr Bagley, Cllr Huckle, Cllr Diouf 

NEDDC: Cllr Kerry, Cllr Lilley, Cllr Gordon, Cllr Austen 
BDC: Cllr Murray-Carr, Cllr Ritchie 

 
Meeting: 10 October, 2016 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 
2012 of executive decisions to be made on behalf of Chesterfield Borough 

Council, Bolsover District Council and North East Derbyshire District Council 
respectively.  

 
The following executive decisions will be considered in public: 

 
Budget Monitoring Report for Period 5 

To inform the Committee of the Budget Monitoring position. 
 

The following executive decisions will be considered in private: 
 

Bereavement Service Manager’s Report  
To inform the Committee of recent work and events at the Crematorium. 

 
Crematorium Delivery Options 

To inform the Committee of the proposals for the future delivery of the Crematorium. 
 

The reason that the above item is to be considered in private session is that it may 
involve the disclosure of information relation to financial and business affairs as 
defined by Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 
1972. 
 

If you would like to make representations about any particular decision to be 
conducted in private at this meeting then please email: 
democratic.services@chesterfield.gov.uk.  
 
Such representations must be received at least 5 clear working days before the date 
of the meeting itself.  The Council is required to consider any representations 
received as to why an item should not be taken in private and to publish its decision. 

 
Notice published: 9 September, 2016 

 


